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2015 REUNION 8 THROUGH 10 OCTOBER:

WATERFRONT INN AT THE VILLAGES IN
FLORIDA

Everything is in place, and all the plans are made for us to have a fantastic time at THE
VILLAGES in October. The WELCOME ABOARD RECEPTION is Thursday night, Friday
is reserved to explore all the wonderful venues that LAKE SUMTER LANDING MARKET
SQUARE has to offer, and Saturday is our BIG DAY for fun and camaraderie, starting with a
delicious breakfast, and ending with our Buffet Banquet Celebration. See Pages 9-14 for all the
details concerning Hotel Reservations, Daily Event Details and a Map of Lake Sumter Landing
Market Square with all it has to offer. We’ll be LOOKING FOR YOU!
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LOG NOTES

Since the last Newsletter in April I've received a few e-mails from folks telling me how they are,
what they’ve been doing and what they plan on doing. So as usual, I plan to share with you what
I’ve got!

“Bones” Rathbone says He and Wife are going to visit Okinawa this fall. “Bones” remembers
the good times working for LtCol. Lee Holloway at MALS-26. He saw MGySgt. Ray
Gardiner and wife at Nellis AFB PX. He commented “he was glad to hear “Slick” Katz made
Col.! Boy “Bones” you’ve been out of the Corps too long! Col. A.J Manuel is working hard at
NAVSUP WSS (N981). Congratulations to Brian Averell NAVSUP WSS Director of Fleet
Outfitting on his retirement after 42 years of service to Navy and Marine Corps Aviation. Brian
was a Marine 1970-76. Speaking of NAVSUP (alias ASO), Joe Featherston found his old boss
LtCol. Bill Sackett who is now living in Del Ray Beach, FL. Bart Consford did a wonderful
eulogy at Mike Di Francesco’s Celebration of Life. Bob Negrilla said we’ll see Him and Wife
at the Reunion, and if possible, they will be bringing guests Bob and Jackie Hartman. Jackie’s
Dad (A Marine) was a recipient of the Silver and Bronze Star w/combat “V” and a Combat
veteran of WWII, Korea, and Vietnam. Brad Bergman provided the following information on a
bunch of folks that I’m copying and pasting rather than retyping! Quote:” Lots of very familiar
names and memories in the newsletter but I noticed a lot of folks missing...I know you do your
best and rely on us. Maybe I can fill in a few spaces. Gary Fraley still works for CACI in
Norfolk area, Roy Bibbins and PW Malone still work supply issues for CACI at MALS-31 and
I know Larry Messner does the same at Wing 2 MAW. (I saw your note on LinkedIn and it is
easy to navigate in and can be a big help) Paul Callan is still out west and I believe with PKL
but has his own Leadership business. LtCol Jeff Stone is still at HMX-1 last I checked and
LtCol Chuck Bercier is in Norfolk at a NAVAAIR type billet. LtCol Greg Johnston retired
and lives in Mississippi. CWO-3 Don Joseph retired lives in New Orleans area, GySgt (Ret)
Mike Pasko is in Iowa, CWO-3 Rob Willis is at Pax River working for Andromeda as a
Program Manager. Pat Frossard travels as he does comm/radios for NASCAR. LtCol Brian
Haviland retired and works for Booze Allen in Lexington Park, MD. Col. Dan Cowley Retired,
works at Leidos as a Program Manager, Col Dale Johnson retired, is in Dallas working for
Trinity Systems. I could probably fill another page or two.” Unquote. Thanks Brad! Brad also
advised that he has started his own company, Pegasus Professional Services. Carl (the
Coconut) Cabrera is riding the hills of Hawaii in his really “tricked out” Harley Davidson
Chopper! Carl Hubbell advises “If it’s stupid, but works, it isn’t stupid!” I agree! Col. Chris
French, ALD 4thMAW will be retiring in September and has accepted the Senior Military
Instructor billet at Bixby High School in Bixby OK. Don Davis (not me, the good looking one)
is still doing Great, working for the Coast Guard, repairing and overhauling their C-130’s as
Vice president of DRS Technologies in Elizabeth City, NC. Dave McCowan wrote a neat story
about his Boot Camp DI being like a 29 Father (Umm!). It was an honor to attend the wonderful
Church and Burial Service for Mike D Francesco. His help and dedication to the ALM will be
missed. Congratulations to Bill Cooper’s Son William (Billy) who was commissioned a Marine
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Corps 2™ Lieutenant after graduating from the University of New Mexico, Magna Cum Laude.
Ed Creamer says he’s getting so old, he doesn’t recognize many of the names in the Newsletter!
Unfortunately, Time Marches On Ed! Ed and Jackie Bacon said they are going to celebrate
their 47" Anniversary during the whole month of June! Good on Ya! They also are embarking
on a cross country road trip and said they have no time table for its completion. Ed Green is
still doing good things as the OpsO for Training and Education at K-Bay HI. Ed is also the
Chief of Staff for the Hawaii Civil Air Patrol and the proud father of daughter Emma who is a
2ndLT. at The Maryknoll School’s 20" Cadet Squadron. Clyde (Jess) Jesse had hip
replacement surgery on 4 June and suffered some memory loss for a couple of days after the
procedure. But thankfully all is well now, and Jess is recovering so well he’s walking with only
the aid of a cane. Franc Hershley has spent a lot of time recently researching past year’s
editions of the Marine Corps Retirees Newsletter (Semper Fidelis) to find as many as possible of
our ALM folks that have passed away. Pete Lynch has Frane’s results, and will use the
information to update our ALM Roster. Thanks Franc! Jerrel Townsend has retired as a
JROTC instructor, and I presume is now pursuing his favorite hobby, fishing! Glenn Bratcher
said he sold his motorcycle and bought a $200k yacht. (He sent pictures, honest??). Glenn also
sent some great CD’s of the 50™ Anniversary of the Vietnam War celebration that took place at
the Vinson Hall Retirement Community. We’re planning on having the CD’s available for
viewing at the Reunion. Rich Helihan has retired as the Capital Region Liaison for the Marine
Corps Logistics Command and has moved with wife Mary Lee to Beautiful Beaufort, SC. Rich
was ASL-41 and ASL-2 back in 86-87. Jim Griffin has moved from California, MD to
Melbourne, FL. His daughter visited Jim in Florida, and loved it so much she’s moving there
also! Karen Hartman advised she is going to venture east from Arizona and visit Florida
around Reunion time. Great! Our Thanks to Jacque Ray for the e-mail address update. Jim
Brander and family are enjoying life in Brevard County FL. Jim is anxiously looking forward
to wife Sherri’s retirement. Jim Payne has recently had major back surgery and is now in
Rehab at a facility in The Villages. Jim and Syble’s daughter is also courageously fighting
Cancer, so please keep them in your prayers. My thanks to G. Lee Radford for keeping us up to
date on Jim. Jane (Bradford) Sudhoff said she is now living in Ocala, FL and to note that she
has changed her last name! Happy to hear Jim Sealy took the time to contact Chuck Martin!
Our thanks to Mike Duggan for keeping us up to date on Ray Redford’s health problems. Ray
is rehabbing from heart surgery and pneumonia. Joe Chisholm’s daughter JoAn, while
working with a rep from the Marine Corps Museum on a fundraising project, happened to
mention her Dad was a Korean War veteran, and participated in the Inchon landing in 50-51.
Much to Joe’s surprise and honor he was subsequently invited to the Museum in June and
presented with a Flag and Citation for his service! Wow! Bert Potwin is hiking the Pacific
Crest Trail, which is about 1500 miles. Way To Go Bert!!! Maybe you shoulda been a Grunt??
John Cauble is looking for a 50-55 Chevy Pickup for a friend that wants to do a restoration.
Did John Cash contact Bill Hamlin! Hope we see both the Cash and Hamlin families at The
Villages this year! LtCol. John DiGiovanni is staying on as the MARFORPAC AVO until his
retirement in 2017. My sincere apologies to John Rutherford Col. USMC (ret), Sam Flores
LtCol. USMC (ret) and Terry Robling LtGen. USMC (ret) for erroneously announcing in the
last Newsletter the leadership at PKL Services. The correct information is: Sam is the Chairman
of the Board, Terry is the CEO, and John is the Director of Logistics. [ hope I got it right this
time! Mark Schultz says being the COO for the San Pasqual Band of Mission Indians is like
running a Marine Corps Base! Marty Zigovsky and wife Tilly are celebrating 40 GREAT years
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together! Mike Stitcher’s Grandson reported to Parris Island 56 years after Grandpa. Nick and
Sarah Russell unfortunately will miss the gathering in October because of a mandatory
appearance at another Important function. We’ll miss you guys! We hope Paul Cerkez’s Dad is
doing well after his recent hip replacement. Paul is our Website Manager, and he is requesting
pictures from past Reunions or any other pictures of interest to post to the Website. Randy
Virgil is touring the Parks of NC this summer with his deg Goose! Our Congratulations and
Thanks to LtCol. Ray LeGall who is retiring after 38 years of service to the Corps at MCB
Quantico on 14 August. In our last Newsletter we listed Bill Moody as deceased. However, Bill
has written a letter to Rick Owen advising that he is alive and well in Oak Harbor, Washington.
Sorry Bill, guess we got bum scoop! I bet Sammy Bibb is glad to hear we located his old boss
from MCCRTG-20. Glad to hear Shelly DuBois, after many years has made contact with his old
friend Mike Guillory. Mike is enjoying his retirement in his new home in Pensacola FL. Dan
Sullivan’s daughter Cpl. Charlotte Hobbs USMC has recently left active duty and is now
attending College at NOVA. Dan is working as a Research Scientist with Pacific Northwest
Laboratories at Ft. Belvoir, VA. Did Tom Johnson ever hear from George Hayn about the
suspected e-mail virus he received from Slovakia. Our Thanks to Tim Murphy for forwarding
the recent BG selection list. I hope Walt Lehner’s job search has been successful. Wes Steele
has asked to be added to our roster. Wes retired from 2ndMAW in 95! Will Wilson 2™ MAW
CACI Programs Manager, gave me the following update on some folks at 2ndMAW ALD.
LtCol. Jeff Bolduc retired in April, Col. Chuck Dunn has gone to a command billet in Norfolk,
and the new ALD Branch Head is Col. Dre Harrell who came from HQMC ASL. “Chub
Madden will be hunting Antelope in Colorado in October! Good Luck Colonel! Jim Burton
and wife Laura have moved to a new home in Wesley Chapel FL. Jim says its 3 miles from
their previous home! Carl Hubbell has already made his reservations at the Waterfront Inn for
the Reunion! Thanks Carl! Col. James Carroll II is now the CO at MCLB Albany, GA.
Happy to hear another Aviation Logistics Officer is helping the Ground Guys. Look him up on
LinkedIn, he has a very impressive background! Heard from another Great Marine from the past
Gordon Hansen who is still hard at work in Norfolk, VA. I bet all those folks in Albany, GA are
having a great time at the YMCA with Dan Gillan in charge. Sorry to hear Nick Rebello is
having some serious health problems. But he is hanging in there, and looking forward to getting
a puppy to cheer him up! Got a very nice e-mail from Sgt. Grit. They are going to send us a
Free Goodie Package to hand out at the Reunion. Bob Timmons sent a beautiful e-mail video of
him singing the National Anthem at the opening ceremony of a Hagerstown Suns baseball game.
He is absolutely GREAT! Hope we can get him to sing for us at the Reunion. Charlie Hayes
sadly sent me the following: “My father (Capt. Charlie Hayes Sr.) passed away today
peacefully with his family by his side, he was 92. He enlisted in the Marine Corps in 1939 and
retired as a Captain in 1962. He was an Aircraft Maintenance Officer and served both in WWII
and the Korean War. He supported both Fixed and Rotary Wing aircraft. He was the first
squadron AMO operating at MCAS Futenma. He was the AMO of a helicopter squadron that
supported nuclear bomb testing in Nevada during the 1950s. He was the Director of
Maintenance when he retired from Bell Helicopter in 1988.” The name CWO-4 Henry
Wildfang may be familiar to some of you. Henry served 37 years in Marine Aviation and
compiled more than 20,000 flight hours. He was a legendary aviator and sadly passed away at
age 99, on 25 June 2015. I mention Henry, because at one time he was one of us. He served as
the Material Officer in VMGR-152 in 1983-84. He told me that flying an Airplane was a lot
more fun. My Sincere Thanks to John Polley, Joe Featherston, Bert Burchette, and Francis
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McCarthy for the numerous e-mails they send that keep me totally informed, oftened smiling
and laughing out loud. Please keep em coming! Speaking of Joe Featherston, he asked me to
mention the Marine Corps Mustang Association Reunion that is taking place in Jacksonville,
Fl. 15-18 September 2015. There are a lot of folks that have sent interesting e-mails, about many
different things, and I try to include Log Notes about as many of them as I can. But it’s just
impossible to do so. However, I would like to provide my Thanks for keeping in touch and
recognize those I’ve heard from: Brian Chadwick, Byron Stebbins, Don Fincham, Don
Herpy, Jarvis Conic, Joe Driver, John Buckley, Pat Curd, Pat Garrett, Rich Flatau,
Timothy “Chocks” Garrison, Tom Lenhardt, Linda Forman, Bill White, Ken White, John
Miske, Rich Abraham, Paul Pratt, Sam brown, Laura Sampsel, Ray Finklea, Tom Mix and
Bridget Bimis.

Since the transfer of Floyd, Stan and Mike to heavenly duties with the Lord’s Regiment,
the ALM was a bit short on helpers and advisors. However, thanks to Rick Owen, Pete Lynch,
Paul Cerkez, Kevin McCutcheon, Otis DeLoach, Jim Payne, Jack Middleton and Ed Bacon
for stepping up to the plate and providing help and advice, we are on still on track!

I hope I haven’t left anyone out? However, there may be a few folks that I’ve mentioned
twice, Sorry! The two fingers I use to do this are rapidly wearing out. So it’s time to Quit!
Please read the EDITORS COMMENTS for more info on the future of this Newsletter and the
Aviation Logistics marines Organization! Semper Fi!!!!

EDITORS COMMENTS

This Newsletter is only being distributed via e-mail. Because of limited administrative funds, the
cost of Printing and mailing the Newsletter has become prohibitive.

We have established a WEBSITE (avlogmarines.org) and we are publishing items of interest,
information and announcements on it continuously. So PLEASE check it regularly.

Kevin McCutcheon is working with the Marine Corps Aviation Association to establish an
affiliated Aviation Logistics Squadron. Kevin has done all the leg work and paper work
necessary to make this affiliation happen. But before any further action is taken, it has been
decided to provide a complete and comprehensive briefing at our Business meeting during the
Reunion. After the briefing a question and answer session will be conducted, and subsequently a
vote to determine if we should initiate the affiliation. The following was provided for your
information by Kevin McCutcheon:

During the Business Meeting at last year’s Reunion held in Myrtle Beach, SC, a discussion was

initiated that addressed a number a key issues impacting ALM and how it should operate going
forward. Highlights of that discussion, are herein provided:

Efforts to become a recognized MCAA Squadron

ALM Organization and Membership Update

Marines,
* Formalizing ALM as a more recognizable social-professional organization
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* Broadening participation and membership in ALM and associated planned activities
* Broaden affiliations with Marine aviation active-duty and ALM Community of Interest (COI)
constituents
* Consideration to pursue COI sponsors to support various ALM functions and objectives

A recommendation was made to have our ALM group be established as a Marine Corps Aviation
Association (MCAA) Squadron. Rationale for such a recommendation was provided that
addressed how each of the highlights above could be made most achievable with such an

affiliation. Action was taken by Kevin McCutcheon (myself) and Paul Cerkez to investigate
this recommendation further.

MCAA leadership (LtGen, (ret) Keith Stalder (Cmdr), Col. (ret) Scott Leitch (DCmdr))
were contacted and an ALM background was communicated. MCAA embraced the
recommendation enthusiastically, and basic requirements were set forth for establishing a new
squadron. Documents were crafted under the counsel of a proposed slate of ALM squadron
officers, me being one of them. Highlights below.

* ALM By-Laws have been fully-developed and have been reviewed by MCAA leadership and
staff
* Squadron name, logo and final documents are under final consideration by MCAA
* It is anticipated that final approval would come prior to our annual event at the Villages

That said, regardless of whether we have that approval or not, a general assembly (at our ALM
reunion) briefing, plenary discussion and vote will be required before we fully-formalized as a
MCAA squadron. Full disclosure will happen at our reunion, as there are a number of
compliance requirements under such a charter.

More to follow for sure.

Semper Fidelis!
Kevin

All of the above initiatives are being taken to bring The Aviation Logistics Marines Organization
into the modern day world and enable us to communicate more effectively. It is extremely
important that the Legacy of Aviation Logistics be kept alive! We are encouraging all who are
Aviation Logisticians (Past or Present) to assist in this effort! Semper Fidelis!

Don Davis
E-MAIL: greyegl@ec.rr.com

MAILING ADDRESS: 6211 INGALLS STREET MELBOURNE, FL 32940

PHONE: 321-978-5147



IN MEMORIUM

IT IS WITH SINCERE SYMPATHY FOR THEIR LOVED ONES
THAT WE ANNOUNCE THE FOLLOWING DEATHS

MSgt. Jim Wooters 14 June 2015
LtCol. John Valovich (aviator) 20 May 2015 (HQMC ASL-41, 83&84)
CWO-4 Henry Wildfang (aviator) 25 June 2015 (MatO VMGR-152, 63&64)

Capt. Charles Hayes Sr. USMC (ret) 23 April 2015 (Father of Col. Charley
Hayes USMC (ret))

MSgt. John Reveille 16 April 2015
GySgt Skip Wentworth 5 December 2014
(rank?) Don Cavinder (Date Unknown)
Capt. Harold Hirshman September 2014

Hospitalman Donald J. McCutcheon 7 December 2014 (Father of Col Kevin
McCutcheon. Dad served on the original USS Kearsarge)

Father in Heaven we thank you because you made us in your image
and gave us the gifts of mind, body and spirit. As we honor the
memory of our loved ones, make us more aware that you are the one
from whom comes every perfect gift, including the gift of eternal life
through Jesus Christ. Amen.



CONTRIBUTIONS

Thanks for the Support

We would like to thank the following folks for sending us their generous
donations for the Pete Freeman Scholarship Foundation and ALM
Administrative costs.

Jim Garner, Eugene Spann, “Chub” Madden, Thomas Devine

Being a NO MEMBERSHIP DUES ORGANIZATION, your
contributions, and attendance at our yearly Reunions, are what allow us
to continue providing The Freeman Scholarships, pay post office box
fees, and extraneous Reunion costs, etc.

SCHOLARSHIPS

It was our Honor and Privilege to award two (2) Pete Freeman Memorial
Scholarships this year. The worthy recipients were:

Danielle Pratt, (Daughter of LtCol and Mrs. Paul Pratt)
Brianna Brander (Daughter of MGySgt. And Mrs. Jim Brander)

We strongly encourage anyone that have Spouses, Children or
Grandchildren that are interested in applying to contact us at
greyegl@ec.rr.com or call 321-978-5147 for an application. We will
award as many $500 scholarships as possible.

Please send all donations to: PO Box 293 Havelock, NC 28532 and
indicate Scholarship or Admin on your check

MARK YOUR CALENDAR ALM REUNION 8-10 OCT 15
WATERFRONT INN THE VILLAGES IN FLORIDA
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2015 ALLM RESERVATIONS AND REUNION
INFORMATION

RESERVATIONS: 30 rooms have been blocked at the Waterfront Inn, The
Villages Florida. Attendees please call the Inn direct for your reservations!
Rooms/ Reservations Phone numbers are as follows:

ROOMS:

Standard King or Standard Double Queen. $116 plus 9% tax

(Other rooms are available upon request)

RESERVATION CODE: Aviation Logistics Marines Group

RESERVATION PHONE NUMBERS: Direct: (352)-753-7535

Toll Free: (800)-592-0774
(The above phone numbers are available 24 hour a day)

CUT OFF DATE: for reservations is: 10_September 2015! Please make your
reservations early! DON’T DELAY., CALL TODAY'!

WELCOME ABOARD RECEPTION: The reception will be held Thursday

evening from 6:00 TO 8:00 PM. The Welcome Aboard will feature a heavy Hor d” oeuvre
selection. This is the time to meet old friends and make new ones! Come early and enjoy!!

BREAKFAST/BUSINESS MEETING: All you can eat Buffet! The Business
Meeting will be conducted approximately 1 hour or so, after the buffet is scheduled to begin.

REUNION BANQUET: This is the main event of the Reunion and it will be held
Saturday evening. We will have a Cocktail Hour 6:00 to 7:00 PM followed by a delicious
Buffet Dinner featuring 3 Entrees, 2 Salads, Chef’s Selection of 2 Vegetables, 1 Starch and 1
Dessert. Honor presentations and door prizes!

Free Time: Brochures will be available in the Hospitality Room describing the many

great things to visit during your stay!



Ph: (352) 753-7535
Fx: (352) 753-1350

1105 Lakeshore Drive
The Villages, FL 32162

Awviation Logistics Marines Reunion
Hotel rooms at The Waterfront Inn

Hotel Info

Oct. 8t — Oct. 11th, 2015
Standard King or Standard Double Queen

$116.00
Via Telephone Direct: (352) 753-7535 (24 hours)
Via Telephone Toll Free: (800) 592-0774 (24 hours)

**Ask for the: Aviation Logistics Marines Reunion
Group Rate

Reservations must be made by Sept. 10th, 2015

Driving from Orlando International Airport
Exit the airport; follow signs to the Bee Line

Expressway/SR 528.

GUEST ROOM AMENITIES Take the Bee Line/SR 528 west, through two toll
booths, to the Florida Turnpike (Exit 4).
* Pillow top King and Queen Size beds Take the Florida Turnpike north to Wildwood Exit

304 for US 301 heading North.
Turn Right onto SR 44
Turn left onto Powell Road

with luxurious Egyptian cotton linens
» Flat screen TV with premium cable

channels Turn Right onto 466A

* High speed internet connection Turn left onto Buena Vista Boulevard

* Refrigerator, microwave, coffee center Continue through six round-abouts for
* Iron, ironing board, hair dryer SPREmATyEL ik

y : Turn right onto Old Mill Run
* Granite counter tops in bathroom Turn left on Lakeshore Drive

The Waterfront Inn is located on the left

10



18

Lake Sumter Land

ing Market Square

Lighthouse
Point

Business listings and locations shown are current as of OCTOBER 2014 but are subject to change without notice or any liability whatsoever between reprints.
© Holding Company of The Villages, Inc, 2013, All Rights Reserved. The Villages is a registered trademark of Holding Company of The Villages, Inc.

H



CLOTHING-ACCESSORIES MISCELLANEOUS

VANHEUSEN—753-0626 VANHEUSEN (23] AL ABOUTKIDS N PETS —561-4838
LUCKY CHARM — 7537342 25 [27] GARviNO'S — 430-1435 JSGARVINOS

Tt sl THE ANCIENT OLIVE — 750-5499
NATURAL DISCOVERIES — 2058544 dficovrries
[32] THE TEA PLANTATION FLOWER SHOP — 751-6825

VIO MERMETE, R =00 [34] PIKE'S ELECTRIC, INC.— 753-1008
28] cariBoNGO —750-6147 [35] BROOK'S HALLMARK GOLD CROWN® STORE — 259-7488 —faimcsk.

IZOD—751-0027 1 ZOD [38] VILLAGES GOLF CARS — 753-6750 &%
[31] JOS. A. BANK, MEN'S CLOTHIER — 674-9342 [47] TUSCANY DAY SPA & SALON — 350-2401 EW

earthongo

[33] BEAR DANCE BOUTIQUE — 2057232 (. ) [43] ARDEN'S FINE JEWELRY — 7516613 ‘ﬁ
—430- BARNES & NOBLE
BANNER MERCANTILE —753-2129 m [52] BARNES & NOBLE BOOKSELLERS — 430-3029 BARNESSNOBI
» [54] VILLAGES TRANSPORTATION — 259-9398
orspazziE 753461 (3, Vo, D
CHARLES SCHWAB — 430-3080 (/27775 SCHWAB
MAIDENFORM STORE — 391-1900 Mﬁm

[62] ABSHIER SHELVING & MIRROR — 350-6381 Q§{[] ABSHIER
THE SHERWIN WILLIAMS COMPANY — 205-8067

SHOES FRED NICKEL TILE — 259-5800

[22] FOR FEET'S SAKE—751-7270 [68] FIDELITY INVESTMENTS —205-8836 (") Ficlefity

[67] MERRILL LYNCH — 350-2710 % """"
HOME FURNISHINGS & ACCESSORIES Located on 2nd Floor
OLD MILL PLAYHOUSE — 750-5580 .

RELAX IN COMFORT — 674-9300 Rl in Comfort [69] PROPERTIES OF THE VILLAGES — 753-2270 "‘a:r‘@g‘ ,m ’
CITY FURNITURE — 7512080 CGEFY” [71] AT&T —391-6009
THE PURPLE PIG — 753-2202 P25 [72] VICTORIA’S ESTATE JEWELRY — 751-3386

— 205-
AMBROSIA ON THE SQUARE — 753-7372 . BAUM FINANCIAL SERVICES — 205-7966 iemSRxi

[75] FROSS & FROSS WEALTH MANAGEMENT — 205-7800 )

HEALTH RESTAURANTS

DENTISTRY ON THE SQUARE — 775-4515 © BRAVO PIZZA — 430-2394 n,qi\;o
[12] UNITEDHEALTHCARE® MEDICARE STORE — 391-5262 l @ SUBWAY —205-8532 % .
USF HEALTH IN THE VILLAGES — 753'6200 @ STARBUCKS - 751 0843 L . : ‘Eﬂ_J_

¢ JOHNNY ROCKETS — 259- 0051 w
MISCELLANEOUS €) PETERBROOKE CHOCOLATIER — 391-5877 @

[1] WINN-DIXIE—391-1594 WWinne Dixie € TOOJAY'S GOURMET DELI—430-0410
[2] MORGAN STANLEY SMITH BARNEY — 753-6400 MooeiSianiey  €F) SONNY'S BBQ — 430-1461 SMS """""""
[4] SIGNATURE NAILS — 259-2400 @) THAIRUBY — 205-8288 Cleari (Ruchy
[5] ENTERPRISE RENT-A-CAR — 751-2417 @B VKI JAPANESE RESTAURANT — 259-9887

CITY FIRE — 205-7169 lTY@FlR
[6] CAL'S BARBER SHOP — 259-9100 ‘*.% S Y FlRe- c £
g3 (51} REDSAUCE — 750- 2930 G- -

[7] curves—205-8693 Curves

. €F) HONEST JOHN'S WHISKEY AND PROVISIONS [ comcagy |
[l AARTRAVEL—751-1888 % » @ AMELIA'S AT THE WATERFRONT INN — 7537535 ﬂ
[11] SABALTRUST COMPANY —751-2199 gy @) CODY's ORIGINAL ROADHOUSE— 259-8500 ! 4
THE VILLAGES INSURANCE — 751-6622 % ggmzeys st @) RJ. GATOR'S —751-6935 M’,, d’,jm

CITIZENS FIRST WHOLESALE MORTGAGE CO., — 259-8089 @ HAAGEN-DAZS — 751-0261
5 I ars
MCLIN BURNSED, P.A. — 753-4690 @ LIGHTHOUSE POINT BAR & GRILLE — 753-7800

Business listings and locations shown are current as of OCTOBER 2014 but are subject to change without notice or any liability whatsoever between reprints.
© Holding Company of The Villages, Inc, 2013, All Rights Reserved. The Villages is a registered trademark of Holding Company of The Villages, Inc. 19
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2015 AVIATION LOGISTICS MARINES REUNION
WATERFRONT INN/LAKE SUMPTER LANDING

THE VILLAGES, FLORIDA
SCHEDULE OF EVENTS

THURSDAY 8 OCTOBER
1200--1615---Registration-Hospitality Room—Beverages/Snacks

1800--2000---Welcome Aboard Reception
(Hospitality Room will be OPEN after Reception)

FRIDAY 9 OCTOBER
0730 — 2300---Registration-Hospitality Room — Beverages/Snacks
FREE TIME --- Explore Lake Sumpter Landing Market Square
(See map and shops/restaurants etc. listing on pages 10-12)
Don’t miss the Free Evening Entertainment in the Market Square
SATURDAY 10 OCTOBER

0730-- 1600---Registration-Hospitality Room —Beverages/Snacks
0800--0930---Buffet Breakfast

1000—1100—Business Meeting—All Reunion Attendees
1800—1900—Cocktail Hour

1900---2230---Buffet Banquet

SUNDAY 11 OCTOBER
0730---1100---Bon Voyage—Hospitality Room—Coffee/Doughnuts
1100------------Check Out
HAVE A SAFE TRIP HOME
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THE VILLAGES, FLORIDA

2015 ALM REUNION
REGISTRATION FORM
Name Spouse/Guest
Address
(Street) (City) (State) (Zip)
Phone /Status: (Circle One) Retired-Active Duty-Reserve-Former

E-mail address

Additional family or guests attending:
Will you be staying at the WATERFROUNT INN Yes No__ ?

Planned Arrival: Date , Time
REGISTRATION/EVENT FEES
_Reunion Registration Fee (note#1) $ $25.00
Thur. Welcome Aboard Reception ($17 per person) $
Saturday Breakfast Buffet ($14 per person) $
Saturday Evening Banquet ($40 per person) §$

TOTAL $

Note#1: Registration Fee applies to: single, couples, and Families attending (i.e. only $25.00
for each category)

PLEASE SUBMIT CHECK/MONEY ORDER FOR TOTAL AMOUNT PAYABLE TO:
ALM 15, and Mail to: Aviation Logistics Marines

P.O.Box 293
Havelock, NC 28532-2934

REQUEST MAIL FEES PRIOR TO SEPTEMBER 10™ TO ALLOW FOR PROPER
PLANNING
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